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National Labor Relations Board Chair a Popular Choice with
Business

News

5.02.17 

In January 2017, Philip A, Miscimarra was named acting chairman of the NLRB, transitioning from a

temporary to a permanent position. In the article, "National Labor Relations Board Chair a Popular

Choice with Business," featured in Business Insurance, Steven Bernstein notes the employer-

friendly stance that Miscimarra will likely bring to the board. 

“There’s a cautious optimism” that Mr. Miscimarra’s appointment “will signal a move by the agency

to be more balanced in their analysis” and make decisions “that takes the business community into

account” as well as organized labor, Mr. Bernstein said. 

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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